
 

 

12 June 2014 

 

Corrigenda 
 
2013 Water, Sewerage and Irrigation Performance Report 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) today published a corrigenda advising of corrections to the 
2013 Water, Sewerage and Irrigation Performance Report (Water Report) and the Summary of Key Findings 

which were published on 20 May 2014.  The Authority has also published the corrected Summary of Key 
Findings and the corrected Water Report. 

 Corrigenda 

 Summary of Key Findings (Corrected) 

 2013 Water, Sewerage and Irrigation Performance Report (Corrected) 

Some information in the Water Report published 20 May 2014 was incorrect including: 

 the average frequency of unplanned water supply interruptions for Perth for the years 2009 to 2013; 
and 

 the percentage change of the average frequency of unplanned water supply interruptions for Perth 
from 2012 to 2013. 

This information was provided in Table 8 of the Water Report.  The percentage change figure for Perth from 
2012 to 2013 provided in the executive summary of the Water Report and the Summary of Key Findings, 
was also incorrect.  

The corrections have not materially affected the findings of the Water Report. 
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